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To: All WFG agents and WFG Offices doing business in California and Illinois   
From: Stanley J. Czaja, Underwriting Counsel, Illinois and Indiana    
Date: [July 19, 2018] 
Bulletin No: CA 2018-07; IL 2018-05 
Subject: IMPORTANT ALERT – Samantha L. Shuey, et al 
   

IMPORTANT ALERT – SAMANTHA L. SHUEY, et al 

 

To all of our California and Illinois agents,  

 
Effective immediately, all issuing offices are instructed not to accept any orders or close any 
transactions involving the following persons without the written approval of a WFG National 
Title Insurance Company underwriter:  
 
Samantha L. Shuey, a/k/a: 
 
Samantha Shuey 
 
Fisher Samantha Shuey 
 
Samantha L. Shvey 
 
Samantha Orwin 
 
Samantha L. Orwin 
 
Samantha L. Fisher 
 
Samantha Lucille Fisher 
 
Samantha Fisher 
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Samantha Shuey Fisher 
 
 

If you have any pending transactions involving any of the above, if you recently closed any 
transactions involving them, or if you have any questions related to this or other bulletins, 
please contact your Illinois underwriting counsel Stanley J. Czaja at (773) 706-3779 or via email 
at SCzaja@wfgnationaltitle.com 
 
As a reminder, all issuing offices must search the names of the parties to the transaction, 
including the seller, buyer/borrower, payoff lender and new lender. 
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